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11 January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We are the new student leadership team at Taverham High School and this year we have the privilege of 
partnering with Drayton and Taverham foodbank which supports local families.  
 
Following Christmas, we thought that this would be a good time to support this organisation. The foodbank 
provides support for any family in need, and with the current cost of living crisis, some families are 
unfortunately forced between heating their home during some of the coldest months of the year or having 
food for the month and feeding everyone.  
 
We felt, this would be a great organisation to work with and in our roll as student leaders we want to make 
our school community aware of those who are less fortunate and give our support and this we will be 
collecting for the foodbank.  
 
If you feel able to support this initiative, here are some of the things that can be donated, and the foodbank 
will collect:  
 

• canned meats 

• fruits 

• soup 

• pasta 

• toiletries and/or hygiene products.  
 
There will be a collection point where students can drop off any donations in school. For more general 
foodbank information about where you can donate outside of school and any other items you can donate, 
please visit the Norwich Foodbank website at https://norwich.foodbank.org.uk 
 
Thank you and kind regards, 
 
Heads and Deputy Heads of school 
Chloe Pleban 
Tomlin Pierssene  
Jack Hague 
Chloe Mupemhi 
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